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January 11, 1938

Principal Lewis Douglas, 
McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Principali

I see by our newspapers that you 
have been formally installed as Principal of McGill. 
Your name and fame have preceded you. I have heard 
much of you through Dr. FitzGerald of our Department 
of Hygiene,and Baron Silvercruys, the Belgian Minister 
at Ottawa. May I on behalf of one of your sister 
institutions join in bidding you a hearty welcome to 
the academic circle of Canada and in offering best 
wishes for a full measure of success in your new and 
important office ?

I hope when you come to Toronto, 
as you probably will in the near future, that you will 
call on me and give me the opportunity of meeting you 
and welcoming you face to face.

Believe me,

Sincerely yours,

President


